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LYNEHAM 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Year 5 Camp  

Birrigai 28th November – 29th November 2024  
 

Dear Families, 

We are very excited to let you know that planning for the Year 5 2024 school camp is underway.  We have booked 
Birrigai at Tidbinbilla from Thursday 28th November to Friday 29th November 2024. 

Birrigai staff will lead a two-day outdoor education camp located at Tidbinbilla. Students will be provided with 
challenging and engaging outdoor and environmental programs. The programs aim to expand their knowledge and 
understanding of human interactions with the Australian environment. Activities are also designed to promote the 
development of teamwork and leadership qualities.  Students will be travelling by bus and will be staying in cabin style 
accommodation on site at Birrigai.  

 
The cost of the camp will be approximately $240. The cost includes accommodation, meals, bus travel and the 
adventure program. Further information will be provided next term. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Cara, Mahali, Kylie and Emma 
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